Harnessing the Power of Safety Committees

BHHC's Sponsored Live Webinars for
October

We held a webinar titled “Harnessing the Power of Safety Committees” on Tuesday,
October 22, 2024, at 9:00 AM PDT, presented by Steve Hamilton, BHHC Loss Control
Supervisor.

We understand that schedules can sometimes be unpredictable. If you were
not able to attend or would like to revisit the information shared, we are
pleased to provide the recording in the video above and a downloadable
version of the presentation.


https://dev.bhhcsafetycenter.com/harnessing-the-power-of-safety-committees/

Download Presentation

We encourage you to share this valuable resource with your team and other colleagues
in your organization to promote safety.

Your Feedback is Valuable to Us

Take a few minutes to complete our survey. If you have any questions or comments or
want more information, please do not hesitate to contact us at LossControl@bhhc.com.

We appreciate your interest and participation and remain committed to providing informative and
valuable resources to help manage workplace safety. Watch for future Loss Control safety webinars and
updates from BHHC.


https://ilt-2021.s3.amazonaws.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/11/08113725/OCT-2024-Safety-Committee.pdf
https://bhhcworkerscomp.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_29yL8bCm7OalCqq
mailto:LossControl@bhhc.com

